
SHINING UPDATE 
2020 SHINING  

SHINING WILL BEGIN SUNDOWN OCTOBER 16TH  

AND WILL END SUNUP ON OCTOBER 30TH  

ENFORCEMENT 

PERMITS MUST BE OBTAINED BEFORE GOING SHINING 

PERMITS CAN BE OBTAINED FROM THE CO’S, RTG FRONT 

DESK, OR VERMILION GOVERNMENT CENTER 

CONSERVATION OFFICERS WILL BE OUT DURING SHINING 

HOURS CHECKING PERMITS AND FOR ANY VIOLATIONS 

HUNTERS WHO DO NOT OBTAIN A PERMIT BEFORE GOING 

HUNTING WILL RECEIVE A CITATION/DEER CONFISCATION 

No Valid Permit: $200 fine 

Contact info 

Nic Buchholz: 218-404-3955 

Josh Sherman: 218-404-5761 

RTG front desk: 218-757-3261 

Vermilion Government Center: 218-753-4542 
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